
Cemetery Christmas Decoration Clean-Up
Decorating the resting place of a loved one during the Christmas Season is a healing

ritual that can help families get through what might otherwise be a very hard time in the
grieving process. The joy of Christmas was felt at our cemeteries as decorations filled

nearly every open space on our sacred grounds.



As the Christmas Season comes to a close, cemetery staff will begin removing and
disposing of all Christmas decorations on Monday, January 9th. If you wish to save
your decorations, please collect them no later than Sunday January 8th. Cemetery

and its employees are not responsible for any lost, stolen or damaged decorations.
             

If you have any questions, please email: info@cfcssacramento.org and include “Christmas
Decorations” in the subject line.
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